
	
Sorry this is late!  Info for this week and next: 
• Thursday, October 22, 7:30AM- Final Fun Run:  Please be at the 

pavilion by 7:45am to get your final event punch card and be ready 
to start at the start line right at 8am.  AM STUDENTS - Your 
teachers are aware of this event. When you finish the run/walk, you 
will need to take your final event punch card to your class and show 
your teacher - that will excuse you for being late. Please be sure to 
be to class no later than 9am.  Thanks again for participating this 
year! It's been fun to start the day with you by getting out and being 
active. I will look forward to seeing you again next 
year!  Sincerely, Kathryn Ricks  Final Event Fun Run Flyer  

• Friday, October 23, 5:00-9:00PM- PTA Family Skate Night:  Classic 
Fun Center.  Come enjoy the fun with the whole family.  Skate Night 
Flyer  

• October 26-29 is Red Ribbon Week! We will celebrate this year’s 
theme, RESPECT YOURSELF, BE DRUG FREE, with spirit days 
which are: 

◦ Monday, October 26- RED RALLY DAY- wear as much red as 
possible. 

◦ Tuesday, October 27- CRAZY HAIR DAY- doing drugs is crazy, 
have crazy hair instead. 

◦ Wednesday, October 28- HAT/CRAZY SOCK DAY- I’ll respect 
myself from my head to my toes. 

◦ Thursday, October 29- PAJAMA DAY- don’t do drugs so you can 
follow your dreams. 

◦ Help your children celebrate with us by encouraging them to 
participate, and more importantly, make sure you talk to your 
kids about the importance of being DRUG FREE! 

• Wednesday, October 28- Picture Retake Day For those students that 
missed getting their picture taken on "Picture Day," students should 
bring their original pictures back that day in order to receive a 
retake. *You may want to encourage your student to wear crazy 
socks on that day instead of a hat if they want picture retakes! 

• Friday, October 30, 9:30-10:30-  Halloween Parade:    Studentss are 
encouraged to come dressed up on Halloween and enjoy the 
festivities planned at school that day. Please remember, no 
weapons (real or fake) with costumes. Bring your cameras and come 
to the gym to catch a glimpse of your student.   

Thursday, November 5, 6:30PM- Parent University Series presents-
  Parents Empowered: Learn how to start now to take a more active role in 
keeping your children alcohol-free. This will be a very beneficial event.  Please 
plan now to attend.  The event goes hand in hand with red-ribbon 
week.  Preventative measures are always better than dealing with 
addictions.  This series will aide in that endeavor.  	


